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29 June 2024 
 

CORRIGENDUM No.1 
 

INVITATION TO BID: No. HCR/IRQ/BGD/2024/SUP/RFP/036 
 

Construction works of a New Unified Identification (UID) Building in Al-Sadiyah Sub-
District/ Khanaqin District, Diyala Governorate, Iraq. 

 
 
 
The Request for Proposal reference number HCR/IRQ/BGD/2024/SUP/RFP/036 for the provision of 
Construction works of a New Unified Identification (UID) Building in Al-Sadiyah Sub-District/ 
Khanaqin District, Diyala Governorate, Iraq is hereby amended as follows: 
 
The deadline for receiving the bids has been extended to Monday 1st July 2024 at 23:59 Hrs. Iraq 
Local Time. 
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signature 
 

Giorgia Anesin 
Snr. Supply Officer 

UNHCR Iraq 
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